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This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 15th IFIP WG 6.1
International Conference on Distributed Applications and Interoperable
Systems, DAIS 2015, held as part of the 10th International Federated
Conference on Distributed Computing Techniques, DisCoTec 2015, in
Grenoble, France, in June 2015. The 14 full papers and 3 short papers
presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 44
submissions. They deal with topics such as fault tolerance, privacy,
resource management, social recommenders and cloud systems.
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1. Introduction: Jason Konig and Greg Woolf; Part I. Classical
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There is a rich body of encyclopaedic writing which survives from the
two millennia before the Enlightenment. This book sheds new light on
that material. It traces the development of traditions of knowledge
ordering which stretched back to Pliny and Varro and others in the
classical world. It works with a broad concept of encyclopaedism,
resisting the idea that there was any clear pre-modern genre of the
'encyclopaedia', and showing instead how the rhetoric and techniques
of comprehensive compilation left their mark on a surprising range of
texts. In the process it draws attention to both remarkable similarities
and striking differences between conventions of encyclopaedic
compilation in different periods, with a focus primarily on
European/Mediterranean culture. The book covers classical, medieval
(including Byzantine and Arabic) and Renaissance culture in turn, and
combines chapters which survey whole periods with others focused
closely on individual texts as case studies.
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